
 
 

 

Girls’ Footy @ 

Blackburn  

Blackburn Junior 
Football Club

Morton Park, Central Road, 
Blackburn 3130 

blackburnjnr@efl.org.au 
www.blackburnfc.com.au 

 

Interested in playing girls’ footy in 2015? 

Then come and join us at Blackburn Football Club. 

 

The Blackburn Football Club is a proud supporter of 
girls’ football. We have had girls’ teams for several 

years and in 2015 are planning: 
Under 18 girls (born 1997 to 1999) 
Under 15 girls (born 2000 to 2002) 
Under 12 girls (born 2003 to 2006) 

The teams will play in girls’ only competitions. 

Our focus is on having fun, developing new skills, 
making new friends and enjoying the great game of 

football in a supportive environment. 

Our coaches, include leading female footballer, 5 times All-
Australian and No. 2 pick for Melbourne at the 2014 Draft: 

Meg Hutchins. 

Our Under 15s and 18s will start pre-season training in late 
November and our Under 12s in February. We will also be 
holding a series of special clinics in early 2015 to help you 

develop your skills. 

Irrespective of whether you have played footy before or this will 
be your first year, you are more than welcome at Blackburn. 

 Register now, simply email your (child’s) name, date of 
birth and school along with your (parent’s) name and 

mobile number to blackburnjnr@efl.org.au. 

If you have any queries about girls’ football at Blackburn: 
 send an email to blackburnjnr@efl.org.au 
 call David Ramsdale on 0414 580 554 
 call Craig Smith on 0425 801 545 

     

‘cause girls play footy too! 

Register
now! 


